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	Update on edh correspondence activities


1
Introduction

RA-03 formed the Electronic Document Handling (EDH) correspondence group reporting to the RAG as announced in Administrative Circular CA/130 and on the following page:
http://www.itu.int/ITU-R/asp/mail-ftp.asp?link=rag-edh&lang=en. 
There has been very little activity within the EDH correspondence group, which, again, may be taken as an indication that things are progressing well with respect to the use of electronic facilities in ITU-R. Some suggestions that have been made and were pursued with the IS Department and the BR. The correspondence to-date is available in the Archive of the rag-edh@itu.int e-mail reflector.

In particular, it should be noted that, after an initial testing period, a new website for the ITU-R study groups (as well as the RAG and the RRB) has been operational for some time, available in the six languages. As a consequence, some of the URL addresses have changed and to assist with the transition a page of bookmarks has been provided.

2
Online registration of delegates

In the 2004 progress report on EDH (Doc. RAG04-1/15), it was reported that a web-based system for secure registration and accreditation of delegates was being developed and was expected to become available by the first half of 2005. 

In the 2005 progress report on EDH (Doc. RAG05-1/05), it was reported that the Event Delegate Registration System (EDRS) has been developed by the ITU IS department and has already been used for one-time ITU events, e.g. WSIS PrepCom-3 and WSIS Phase 2. In 2007 EDRS is being used for the first time by the sectors, in particular for the meetings of the RAG, CPM07-2, RA-07, and WRC-07. EDRS has not, as yet, been utilized for any study group event and it is expected that by 2008 it may be possible to do so.

3
Proposal

It is proposed that more groups should try the various approaches available in ITU-R for EDH with the goal of making our work in ITU-R easier and more productive. The experiences and suggestions for further improvements should be sent to the RAG-EDH correspondence group: http://www.itu.int/ITU-R/asp/mail-ftp.asp?link=rag-edh&lang=en.
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